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COMMITTEE REPORTS FOR NOVEMBER 2, 2015 CHAPTER MEETING 
 

STANDING COMMITTEES: 
 
Employee Relations Committee Report, Chair: President Salisbury 
• Paycheck Issues 

A few people have reported problems with their paychecks.  It is a good idea to review 
your paycheck each month to make sure you are being paid at the correct rate.  If your 
checks are prorated over twelve months, your gross pay for the month should be equal to 
your rate of pay times your regular work hours per day times the number of days in your 
contract year, then divide by twelve.  If you suspect there is a problem with your 
paycheck, contact the Payroll Department. 

 
Negotiations Committee Report, Chair: President Salisbury 
• School Board Work Sessions 

The School Board has been working on their Priorities for the 2015-2016 school year.   Those 
priorities are available on the district web site under the School Board section.  In working 
on their long-range strategic plan, the School Board requested two classified staff 
members, two licensed staff members, and several administrators and District Office staff 
be involved in order to provide input.  President Salisbury and Vice President Sandblast 
were appointed by the Executive Board to represent the classified staff. 

 
• Long Range Facilities Advisory Committee 

The School Board has created a Long Range Facilities Advisory Committee to help them 
create a long-range plan (up to 20 years out) for district facilities.  President Salisbury is an 
ex-officio member of “LRFAC”, as well as OCEA President Cindy Williams, Director of 
Operations Wes Rogers, Chief Financial Officer Nate Roedel and Superintendent Larry 
Didway.  The voting members of the committee were selected by the School Board after 
submitting applications. 

 
 
STANDING COMMITTEES: 
 
CLASS (Creative Leadership Achieves Student Success) Committee Report, Chair: President 
Salisbury 
• The CLASS Design Team met in late October.  President Julie Salisbury and Director of 

Human Resources John Ogden presented the draft of the new classified evaluation form 
as created by the Classified Evaluation Sub-Committee.  John also presented feedback 
from the administrative team. The CLASS Design Team members were asked to forward 
any feedback to Julie or John.  The sub-committee will reconvene in the near future to 
review the feedback. 

 
 


